
 
 

The Better Drinks Co. Pty Ltd 
PO Box 34, Renmark, South Australia, 5341 – Telephone: (08) 85861700 – Fax: (08) 85951688 

ABN 84 127 141 771 

 

 

 

30 June 2015 
 
 
Mr Sebastian Roberts 
General manager Network Regulation 
Australian Energy Regulator 
GPIO Box 520 
Melbourne Vic 3001 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

This letter is in support the AER decision and determination in relation to SA Power 
Networks. 

 

The Better Drinks Co is a member of the Riverland Energy Association and a relatively large 
consumer of electricity at Renmark in the Riverland region of South Australia. 

 

We also support the letter and submission by a member of the Riverland Energy Association, 
the Central Irrigation Trust and the matters raised by Gavin McMahon in the submission. We 
are also concerned and have been affected by the significant increases as a result of the 
unsustainable pricing increases imposed over the last regulatory period. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Kym Baldock / general manager australian operations 

 


